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Tropical Cyclone Debbie – Impact on Foxleigh Coal Mine 
 
Realm Resources Limited (Realm, the Company) notes recent media coverage of Tropical Cyclone 
Debbie (TC Debbie), a large cyclone currently crossing parts of north Queensland.  TC Debbie has 
delivered substantial wind and rain conditions and is expected to continue until Friday, impacting large 
areas of the Bowen Basin.  
 
In advance of the expected storm event progressing throughout the Bowen Basin, the Company’s 
Foxleigh Coal Mine (Mine) commenced detailed preparation works to secure the mine for the 
expected storm.  Currently, the majority of mining operations have ceased and key mining assets are 
being placed into safe areas.  Management will continue to monitor the situation, as the storm further 
progresses inland and take additional steps as required to ensure the safety of the mine, Employees 
and Service providers. 
 
The majority of logistics (rail and port) for the Bowen Basin Coal Fields ceased operation and secured 
their assets in preparation for the cyclone.  At this stage the Company anticipates production will be 
impacted for the rest of the week, assuming no material damage is sustained to key Mine assets, 
including the site access roads or those assets of the Mine’s critical infrastructure suppliers, including 
water, power rail and port.  The site has substantial product coal stock which will assist recommencing 
supply to customers at the earliest opportunity. 
 
The Company will provide further information on the status of the Mine and any related impacts, as 
further information is available. 
 
About Realm 
 
The company’s primary focus is creating shareholder value through the operation of the Foxleigh Mine 
in Central Queensland, while advancing development ready projects throughout the Australasian 
region. Additionally, Realm seeks to acquire value accretive coal operations and grow the Company 
into a mid-tier metallurgical coal supplier. 
 
Information on Realm Resources Limited is available on the Company’s website at 
www.realmresources.com.au 
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